From: Registration

To: “Nurse Advisor"

Cc: Shane Grogan

Subject: FW: Regulatory response by HIQA and the Chief Inspector of Social Services to COVID-19
Date: Friday 13 March 2020 08:01:55

Attachments: equlatory response b a

Hi Anna,

We got a bounceback for the email address below so | adde(_ and sent again this
morning.

Can you come back to me and let me know what is the best email address for further
communication with NHI?

Kind regards,

Shane Grogan





